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Date: September 2nd , 2025 

To: Dr. Robert Halverson, Superintendent of Schools 
East Aurora School District 131 Board of Education 
 

From: Andrew Allen, Assistant Superintendent of Operations 

Background: 

On August 4, during the Buildings and Grounds committee meeting, a proposal from 
Cordogan Clark and Associates for a facilities assessment was discussed. The last known 
assessment was completed in 2015 by EMG. An example has been provided for further 
discussion. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


